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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Terry Wolterstorff, Public Works Director and Public Works Committee 
 

From:   Nicole Lecy, Engineering Project Engineer  
 

Date:  March 11, 2014 
 
Re:    Infrastructure Acceptance 

Elks Crossing Subdivision, Duckhorn Street & Vinecliff Drive 
Improvements 

 
City File #: DEV12-1106 

 
 
 
This letter is to confirm that the Elks Crossing Subdivision, Duckhorn Street & Vinecliff 
Drive Infrastructure Improvements have been completed, tested, record drawings 
submitted, warranty surety received and the project can be accepted.  
 
Per Rapid City Ordinance 12.04.170(B) 
 

“Infrastructure Acceptance – The Public Works Director shall place on the Public Works 
Committee agenda an action item recommending acceptance of infrastructure when the 
project as a whole is ready for acceptance.” 
 

Please let me know if there are any questions or need for additional information. 
 
 
 

Attachments: 
1. Vicinity Map 
2. Testing Verification Form 


